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HIGH STANDARDS, HIGH ASPIRATIONS, HIGH EXPECTATIONS 

22nd August 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Careers of outgoing Year 11s, 
 
I hope you and your families are enjoying the summer break, and that your child has managed to relax and unwind 
after their exams.  This is just a quick communication, serving two purposes: a reminder about results day, and 
some careers guidance information. 
 
As communicated in the term 6 newsletter, GCSE Results Day is on Thursday 24th August.  Students can come to 
collect their results from the assembly hall between 9am to 10:30am.  
   
If you are not able to come and collect the results in person, then you can make us aware of this prior to the 
day and provide us with a self-addressed envelope with a stamp on and we can post the results home.  On the day, 
we will only be able to give the results directly to the children themselves, unless we get written permission in 
advance to give the results to another family member over the age of 18.   
 
On the day, our careers advisor, Amy Oatway, will be on hand to help assist with any post-16 queries in light of the 
results collected. 
 
 

Thank you, and look forward to seeing many of you on Thursday! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

Andy Price 
Associate Assistant Principal   

http://www.bristolmet.net/
mailto:info@bristolmet.net

